


 unanimously passed the following motion at the last meeting 
 on Wednesday June 24th. 

 
Background 
Residents complained that they had not received the literature that Council claims had been mailed to 
them.A number of residents noted that they had not met anyone who had in fact, received the 
information that it was claimed had been posted by Council 
 
 
That  is opposed to an amalgamation with Randwick council or any other 
council for the following reasons : 
 
1.The Council has not adequately consulted with residents through the use of open,information 
forums on the advantages and disadvantages of such a merger 
 
2.The residents have not been given adequate or sufficient information on the proposed merger 
 
3.Council is already cooperating with adjoining councils through SSROC (South Sydney Region of 
Councils) and the SCCG (Sydney Coastal Councils Group) on a variety of common areas of interest 
and concern. 




